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Christian Values: Courage, Compassion, Trust, Friendship, Wisdom, Endurance 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I had a preview of the Robins and Kingfishers        

Nativity today. Be ready to laugh, be ready to cry, 
be ready to sing...but most of all be ready to have 
that really proud moment—you are in for a treat! 

The KS2 Carol Concert performances are underway 
and I can hear them from my room! They are    

amazing! Another treat to look forward which will 
help with the Festive Spirit! 

 
Thank you for your replies to the safeguarding     

survey so far. Please continue to fill it in. I will be          
reporting an overview of the responses to            

Governors on Wednesday 13th December. It is vital 
that you include your name or speak to me/a    

member of staff if you have any concerns as we 
cannot help without it. Specific concerns will be   

addressed with appropriate confidentiality. 
Policy: Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy  

Policy: Behaviour for Learning (incl. bullying) 
 

Please fill out our 9 multi-choice questions with an 
opportunity to make comments at the end.  

Give your views: Safeguarding Survey 
 

Looking forward to next week’s performances! 
 

Best wishes, 
Mrs Stephenson 

Headteacher 
www.csfschools.org 

 
 

Don’t Forgot to Pre-order Christmas Lunch 
Please remember to place your child/rens pre-order 

for their School Christmas Dinner today!  
Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day is 

Tuesday 19th December! 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Chaddleworth St. Andrew’s and Shefford 
CE Federated Primary Schools 
 

‘Living life in all its fullness’ John 10:10 

Well done Y5/6 Football Team! 
What a privilege it was to watch our Y5/6 team   
giving it their all as they competed against three 
other West Berkshire schools. They scored several 
goals and saved several too. Well done! 

 
 
 
 

200 years of Chaddleworth St. Andrews 
School 

What a great turn out from residents, past pupils 
and the trustees of the Saunders, Wynn and        
Coventry Educational Foundation! Thank you so 
much for coming to share our celebrations. And the 
cake would have won any Bake Off competition—
thank you Caroline Farrant the wonderful cake! 

 
 
 
 
 
     
 

 
Totally Gonkers! 

We have seen some very interesting characters 
around our school this past week! Have you seen 
them? Thank you to our Erin, Violet and Sebastian 
for hosting FIVE Gonk Workshops this week during 
your lunchtimes! We know the children have abso-
lutely loved learning how to make them with you! 

Thank you! 

http://www.csf.w-berks.sch.uk
mailto:office@csf.w-berks.sch.uk
https://www.csfschools.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/Child-Protection-Safeguarding-Policy-2023-2024.pdf
https://www.csfschools.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/Behaviour-for-Learning-Policy.pdf
https://forms.gle/ANbTXP4U6QSVFFWz8
https://www.csfschools.org/


 

  Website: www.csfschools.org Email: office@csf.w-berks.sch.uk    Date:  8th December 2023 

Hungerford Family Hub 
The  Family Hub provides services and support for 
parents and carers with children under five.  We 
are a place to meet professionals and other       
parents, to get advice, support and information. 

 

Family Hub services available to all: 
Baby and Parent groups 

Toddler group 
Baby Massage 

Breastfeeding support 
Parenting support and advice. One:One, peer    

support and within groups 
Family Support Work 
Emotional Wellbeing 

Training, volunteering and support into work. 
  

Family Hub services for families with identified 
needs: 

Low self-esteem, course for women with low     
self-esteem – BOOST course 

Parenting Skills – Family Support 
Parenting Course – Incredible Years course 
Parents - Growing Resilient Parents course 

Dads and male carers – BOOST for Men course 
Emotional Wellbeing  –  Supporting you on your 

journey with My Monday (women’s group)  

Website: Hungerford Family Website 
Contact: Hungerford Family Hub Email 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 

 
Christian Value 

Compassion 
 
 

Golden Moments  
“I was so proud of my brother when he said his 

lines in the Nativity.” 
“I remember wearing the same angel costume, it 
brought back happy memories (and itchiness!)” 

“Watching the Nativity brought back many happy 
memories now we are in Year 6.” 

“I’ve enjoyed rehearing for the Carol Concert,    
particularly as it’s our last.” 

“Everyone's been working really hard on their 
writing this week.” 

 

 

Class Blogs 

Do have a look at the updated class blog pages to 
find out about your child/ren’s learning this week. 

     Robins Class Blog     Kingfishers Class Blog 

      Owls Class Blog             Red Kites Class Blog 

December  

Tues, 12th EYFS/KS1 Nativity 1.30pm—2.00pm 

KS2 Carols 2.15pm 

Wed, 13th EYFS/KS1 Nativity 6.00pm—6.30pm 

KS2 Carols 6.45pm 

Thurs, 14th  Owls walk up Buckham Hill—welly/walking 

boots required 

Great Shefford Under 5s Nativity 11am 

Fri, 15th Elf Mile PTFA event 

Tues, 19th St Mary’s Church Service 9.15am  

All welcome—children will walk from 

school to the church at 9am 

Christmas Jumper/T Shirt Day 

Wed, 20th Library Van 

Whole School trip to see ‘Sleeping Beauty’ 

at The Hexagon Theatre, Reading 

January  

Fri, 5th INSET—staff only 

Mon, 8th Term starts 

http://www.csf.w-berks.sch.uk
mailto:office@csf.w-berks.sch.uk
mailto:https://www.hungerfordnurseryschool.co.uk/welcome/
mailto:Familyhub@hungerfordnursery.w-berks.sch.uk
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/robins-class-eyfs/robins-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/kingfishers-class-y-1-2/kingfishers-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/owls-class-yr-3-4/owls-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/red-kites-yr-5-6/red-kites-blog/

